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Hello, 

My name is Danielle. I have lived in Moss Vale for several years Moss Vale in the recent past. I have friends who 
live in Beaconsfield Street, home to childcare centres, and sports facilities, and close to major water 
infrastructure. 

It is beautiful pastoral land with creeks and dams all over. 

To hear this is the site for a major plastics recycling facility beggars belief. It is hard for me to imagine even the 
most rudimentary risk assessment allowing such a facility in that location. 

It is the Wrong SITE.  

This area is better used for agriculture and affordable homes, not industry. This is especially the case when the 
operator has no proven track record and scale for major calamity. 

Please reconsider the site's location. I understand the need, but the area is not compatible.  

Thank you very much, 

Danielle Spinks 

Southern Highlands resident since 2003. 

Ex-Moss Vale resident 
 

 




